
To: Test, Test

Site: Murphey Admin

Date: March 12, 2025

Re: Notice of Governing Board Action Not to Renew Employment Contract

As you may know, certain types of employment contracts in the District are not eligible for
automatic renewal. These include the following types of contracts when such contracts are held by probationary
or retired teachers:

I. A contract that is entered into after September 1st  (nonrenewable contract-late offer).

II. A contract that is partially or wholly dependent on federal or grant funding, or other contingent
funding, the receipt of which for the next school year is uncertain (nonrenewable contract-
contingent funding).

III. A contract that is offered to allow an employee to fill in on a temporary basis for an employee on
leave of absence or temporary assignment (nonrenewable contract-temporary employment).

IV. A contract that is for part-time, as opposed to full-time employment (nonrenewable contract-
part-time employment).

V. A contract that was issued for first year employment in the District (nonrenewable contract-first year).

VI.         Failure to maintain Arizona teacher certification as required by contract.

VII.        A contract that was issued to a retired teacher.

The contract you currently hold with the District falls into one or more of the above categories.  Specifically, your contract
is type .  In accordance with law and for the stated reason, the contract you hold is not subject to automatic renewal.
Therefore, for the reason that you hold a contract of the type identified in this paragraph, the Governing Board voted on
March 11, 2025 not to renew your contract of employment for the next school year.  This same action was taken with
respect to others holding contracts of the same type described above.

This notice is intended to inform you of the Governing Board action referenced above.

Thank you for your service to our students this year.

Sincerely,

Denise Bartlett, Ed.D., Superintendent


